From: "PAGS" <Peter.Sandercock@ed.ac.uk>

Subject: ENOS DMC report Date: 18 May 2009 17:26:38 BST

To: Graham.Venables@sth.nhs.uk>

Cc: "Philip Bath" <philip.bath@nottingham.ac.uk>, "'Yvonne Smallwood" <yvonne.smallwood@nottingham.ac.uk>, "'Sally Utton" <Sally.Utton@nottingham.ac.uk>, "'Kjell Asplund" <kjell.asplund@branneriet.se>, "Colin Baigent" <colin.baigent@ctsu.ox.ac.uk>, "'Paul Silcocks" <Paul.Silcocks@nottingham.ac.uk>

To Professor Graham Venables Chair, ENOS TSC

Dear Graham

ENOS DMC

The Data Monitoring Committee met by teleconference on 18th May 2009 and reviewed the data that were available for the 1231 patients randomised. The Committee had no concerns and saw no reason to modify the protocol or intake to the study.

Yours sincerely

Peter

Professor Peter Sandercock Chair ENOS DMC
Professor of Medical Neurology
Department of Clinical Neurosciences
Western General Hospital Edinburgh EH4 2XU

Tel: +44 131 537 2928 (secretary) Fax +44 131 332 5150

Email. Peter.sandercock@ed.ac.uk

The University of Edinburgh is a charitable body, registered in Scotland, with registration number SC005336.